
 

COMMUNITY FORUM 
The Governing Board solicits feedback from the community 

Draft Map Plan Scenarios 
 

Tuesday, May 10, 2022, 6:00 p.m. 
Fillmore USD – District Office 

627 Sespe Avenue, Fillmore, Ca 93015 
 
 

The Governing Board of the Fillmore Unified School District solicits community feedback 
regarding the draft trustee area map plan scenarios that were posted April 26, 2022, on 
the FUSD website: 
https://www.fillmoreusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=2787171&type=d&pREC_
ID=2308269 

In a by-trustee area elections system, the Fillmore Unified School District would be divided 
into trustee areas and each Governing Board member would be elected by only the 
registered voters in the particular trustee area where the Governing Board member 
resides. The Governing Board is currently elected using an at-large elections system, in 
which all Governing Board members are elected by voters of the entire District.  

At two previous public hearings held on April 5, 2022, and April 19, 2022, the District’s 
demographer received input into the creation of draft trustee area map plan scenarios. By 
law, the District must conduct at least two public hearings on the map plans prior to 
selecting a final by-trustee area election map plan for the election of Governing Board 
members commencing in November of 2022.  The first such hearing was held on May 3, 
2022. 

Questions or comments should be directed to Christine Schieferle, Superintendent. 
Phone (805)524-6038, Email christine.schieferle@fillmoreusd.org   
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